
Disabled People’s Diversity Forum Update  
 
 
 
47/08 Welfare Rights 
 
Attached is further information regarding the number of cases dealt with and 
the amount of benefits raised by the team to a future meeting. 
 
Please see appendix A. 

 
 
49/08 Transport: Rickshaws and Tuk-Tuks 
 
The Chair wrote to the Licensing Panel and to the Cabinet Member to say 
that: 

a. The Forum are completely opposed to the introduction of 
rickshaws within the city centre 

b. The current proposals for rickshaws using shared space need to 
be reviewed urgently 

c. The licensing of rickshaws must be reviewed to ensure that it 
remains DDA compliant. 

 
Please see appendix B. 
 
  
50/08 Deaf Forum  
 
The Chair wrote to Arriva buses on behalf of the Forum asking for them to 
address the concerns raised, and to invite them to a future Forum meeting to 
meet with Forum members.   
 
Please see appendix C. 
 


